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Chair Nosse and members of the committee, 

 

Please support HB 4130 on the Corporate Practice of Medicine to help safeguard 

patient interests and physician independence. 

As a tax payer of the great state of Oregon I want to be assured that we do not loose 

more hospitals as we have in Eugene. Eugene and the surrounding areas have lost 

an emergency care center , one that my family has benefitted for years. All my kids 

were delivered at Sacred Heart Hospital and I had my healed repaired there. I hope 

we can keep other health facilities from leaving the area by supporting this House Bill 

4130.  

 

Thank you,  

Raudel Perezchica 


